
1

Pamela Martin

From: allan bruch 
Sent: November 6, 2018 7:30 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development variance permit application no. 00207 423 Edward st . 

My name is Allan Bruch owner of 422 Edward st I would like to say I am not in favour of alowing this application to go 
forward. 
 
1) parking on this street is always at full capacity . Each lot has enough room for 21/2 spots of road parking( 60 feet ) by 
alowing 423 Edward to be a triplex that would mean five cars plus guests To park on the road . This takes away from 
everyone on Russel and Edward streets. 




